ST, 1979 TEXAS

CITY OF POST OAK BEND

April 12, 2022

The City of Post Oak Bend sent a Request for Qualifications for the Hazard Mitigation Assistance (HMA)
Program. The requests were sent on March 17, 2022, and March 24, 2022, with a deadline of April 1,
2022. Only one Statement of Qualifications from an engineer was received as follows:

1. Velvin & Weeks

The firm was chosen via resolution at the City of Post Oak Bend’s City Council meeting held on April 12,
2022.
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